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Ms. Mya JeNae’ Craig, one of our newest members, joined our ministry sharing her gifts and talents with the youth and women’s ministry. She is the daughter of Ms. Roxanne White, a graduate of Covington High School. Mya has applied herself.  It is evident in that she received the Cum Laude Award.  We are proud of you, Mya, and encourage you to reach your fullest potential.
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Mr Kylus Stokes, son of Mr Kysell Stokes and Ms LaKesha Bonds graduated Thursday, May 15th  from Ripley High School, Ripley, Tennessee.  Kylus was a Track Star for one year and a Soccer player for four years. He received scholarships from the Rotary Club, Tollie Cheek and the HOPE Scholarship. He plans to attend TCAT for welding and Austin Peay in January, where he will major in Engineering. He graduated with a 3.6. GPA

 TèShawn Craig is the son of Mr. Terence Orlando Craig and Mrs. Shalonda Craig. He graduated from Tennessee Connections Academy on Tuesday, May 20, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. The ceremony will be held at Kean Hall, located at 3500 John Merritt Blvd, Nashville, TN 37209. TèShawn finished his senior year with a perfect GPA of 4.0, and his overall GPA for all four years is 3.30 reflecting a B+ average. He has been accepted to Dyersburg State Community College, where he plans to complete his two-year degree in Criminal Justice. Following that, he intends to transfer to Cecil C. Humphreys School of Law.
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